Leen View Surgery

Patient Participation Group

SEPTEMBER 2016 Newsletter
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We will be holding a McMillan coffee morning on Sept 30th. I hope you will all come along and support this.
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 Last year we had a brilliant time, never seen so many cakes that you wonderful people donated for this worthy course. Tombola prizes would be gratefully received.
Just to remind every one, our annual FLU drop- in clinic is on  Wednesday 5th October from 7-00am till 8-oopm
Additional drop in clinics will be on Thur 13th, 20th, 27th October and Thur 3rd November these clinics will run from 2pm till 6pm 
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Why not order your prescription on line, it is so easy. 

You must have a tablet, smart phone or computer. 
Ask at reception to register for this service or you can register on line. You will be given a personal I D number. When you wish to order your meds just go to the Leen View web site. Follow instructions, click repeat prescriptions. Use your personal ID number and a password.

The screen will open up so you can see all your medications. 
Tick what you require and confirm your request. 

There is also a message box so any problems you have with medications you can text and it will be looked at.
You will be able to go into reception two days later and pick your prescription up.
This service is your responsibility; 
You order, pick prescription up from reception and go to the chemist of your choice.
The surgery is still getting a lot of people not showing up for their appointments with the doctors and practice nurses even though they are sent texts to remind them. This is not good. If you can not get to your appointment, it may be that you are feeling better, please ring to cancel. Some one else could use your appointment. 
Integrated Respiratory Service 

This service cares for patients who have a suspected or confirmed diagnosis of respiratory disease, including Chronic Obstructive Pulmonary Disease (COPD), asthma and bronchiectasis and other confirmed chronic illness such as pulmonary fibrosis.  

The service aims to monitor and manage patients to prevent further deterioration and complications. It also aims to provide education and support in the community that prevents admission to hospital and reduces the length of any hospital stays.

If you have respiratory problems you could ask your GP or nurse to refer you to this unit. They have a six week course where you will learn how to manage your disease more efficiently, learn different ways to get the best from your inhalers. Learn what is happening to your lungs. It also incorporates a keep fit session which is managed to your abilities by respiratory nurses. 
Partnership and staff at Leen View Surgery
The Partners:

Dr H S Pabla (Male) - MB, CHB, MRCGP, DA, FP Cert DRCOG (Manchester 1983)  



Special interest in Dermatology, minor surgery and joint      



injections.

Dr Preeti Bakshi (Female) - M.B.B.S, DRCOG, MRCGP, DPD, PGCert Teaching

Mrs Lizzie Brain (Advanced Nurse Practitioner) - As a nurse practitioner Lizzie Brain is able to deal with most medical problems.  She can order tests and investigations, prescribe treatment, and, if necessary, refer on to specialists.  She works closely alongside the doctors.
Salaried GP’s

Dr Fatma Elias (Female) - MBBCh, MRCGP, DRCOG, DFRSH, LoC implants, LoC coils

Dr Mark Graham (Male)  - MB, CHB (Sheffield 2011)
Practice Pharmacist

Asjid Rashid 

Other Members of the Health Care Team

Practice Nurses

Mrs Lisa Hayes
Mrs Georgina Rhodes
Mrs Susan Redford
Mr Stephen Bunting (Advanced Nurse Practitioner)                     
The practice has 5 qualified and experienced practice nurses who between them have undertaken specialist training in such areas as asthma and diabetes management, family planning, sexual health, cervical cytology and cardiovascular disease prevention.  Appointments with the nurse are available every weekday for general health advice, dressings, stitch removal, injections, blood pressure checks, ear syringing, travel advice etc.
Assistant Practitioner

Miss Helen Oliver
Physiotherapists

We have 2 physiotherapists based at the surgery on Thursday morning at Friday afternoons. Please ask at reception for more details

Phlebotomists

We have appointments available to have your blood taken at the surgery throughout the week. Please ask at reception.
Why not join the Patient Participation Group PPG

Would you like to influence decisions on the services you receive from the practice?  If so please join our Patient Participation Group which exists to represent and voice the opinions of our patient population as a means of improving services that patients receive. Membership of the group is open to all.

We meet 4 times a year on a Thursday afternoon at the surgery; the next date is 6th October 2016 at 2pm
We would love to see you.
Or hand the completed form into reception and we will send you a reminder nearer the time
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……………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Please send me a reminder for the next patient Participation Group Meeting

Name…………………………………………………………………………………………

Address………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Telephone Number…………………………………………………………………………

Email…………………………………………………………………………………………

